
 

 

 

Dear Colleagues:          

 

The 2024 National Radiological Emergency Preparedness (REP) Conference will be held at the Hilton 

Anatole 2201 N Stemmons Fwy, Dallas, TX 75207 The dates are April 29, – May 2, 2024. Dallas Fort 

Worth International Airport (DFW) is the primary airport serving the Dallas area. Dallas Love Field 

(DAL) is an option for conference attendees.  

 

The purpose of the conference is to provide a professional forum for individuals and agencies 

involved in radiological emergency preparedness and response.  Attendees are from local, state, and 

federal government agencies, radiological health programs, nuclear power utilities, and other 

domestic and international organizations. This year we expect to have more than 300 attendees 

including internationals. We appreciate the support shown by so many exhibitors over the years and 

hope that the same will hold true for this year’s conference. 

 

The vendor registration fee is $1,800.00 (USD). The fee provides registration for two persons, booth 

space, access to all refreshments during the breaks, a company bio in the conference program, and 

a company logo on the entrance unit, and an invitation to the Networking Social and Hospitality 

event. For each additional person attending with a registered vendor, the registration fee is $600.00. 

If only one person will attend vendor registration fee is $1,200.00 (USD). The fee does not include 

lodging, transportation, materials shipping/ handling/ storage, or other house costs. In order to 

receive the negotiated Government Per Diem rate, hotel reservations must be made via 

the NREP website before April 5, 2024, as long as rooms are available at the negotiated rate. The 

guest rooms in the NREP room block are available at the FY2024 Government Per Diem rate of 

$164.00 (USD164.00), taxes and other local charges not included. 

 

Once the registration fee is paid in full you can make a selection for the booth. Refreshment breaks 

will be set up in the East Atrium to enhance visitation to the exhibit area, for this conference, the 

vendor area is also in the East Atrium.  

 

If vendors would like to contribute items to bags given to attendees, please contact me for details. 

 

Once registered please send a short bio for your company to place in booklet and send a logo to be 

placed on NREP Conference entrance unit to the contact email below.  

 

We look forward to a very successful conference in 2024 and invite you to be a part of it. If you have 

questions, please call me at the number below.                  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Petty, Chair Vendor Subcommittee 

Ph: 615-815-8070 E-mail: kevin.petty@tn.gov   

https://book.passkey.com/event/50617752/owner/863/home
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https://www.dfwairport.com/
https://www.dfwairport.com/
https://www.dallas-lovefield.com/
https://www.dallas-lovefield.com/
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